
 
 

To: ​ Board of Education  

CC: ​ Dr. Jay Morrow  

From: ​ Shannon Miller, Director of Curriculum and Instruction  

Re: ​ 2025 Curriculum Writing Project Approvals 

 

 

The following table details newly completed 2025 curriculum writing projects, each 

including a course introduction, a curriculum map aligned to Illinois State Standards, 

summative assessments, and comprehensive unit materials. These projects have been 

substantially approved and will be presented to the Board of Education for final 

approval on Monday as part of the consent calendar. 

 

Course Writer(s) Length of 

Course 

Payment 

Intensive ESL Morgan Enburg Year $1,000 

Government Josh Carlson Semester $500 

Art 1 Amy Blome Year $1,000 

CP Biology David Hochgesang (50%) 

Molly Reick (50%) 

Year $500  

$500 

Algebra I Tammy Dunker Year $1,000 

Computer 

Science 

Essentials 

James Dupage Year $1,000 

 


